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Dear Colleagues,

It is my great pleasure to be introducing the final issue of our journal in 2012. Many 
interesting articles are submitted in this issue from Turkey and other countries. We are 
proud that the number of citations from our journal is increasing day by day.

Our journal-JTGGA is indexed by many internationally accepted databases such as SIIC, 
Tübitak/Ulakbim Turkish Medical Index, Turkish Citation Index, EBSCO host, SCOPUS, 
Excerpta Medica (EMBASE), DOAJ database, Gale/Cengage Learning, ProQuest, CINAHL 
and Index Copernicus. Our aim is to be indexed by as many indexes as possible. It will 
be our great pleasure to receive your qualified research studies to be published in a peer-
reviewed and internationally indexed journal which will be very important in the many 
exams you will face. You can also contact our editorial team directly if you would like to 
be a reviewer and be actively involved in the evaluation process of our journal.

I am glad to inform you that Assoc. Prof. Dr. Yaprak Engin Üstün from Ankara Dr. Zekai Tahir Burak Women Health 
Training and Research Hospital has been appointed as an editor for our journal. I would like to thank her very much 
again for all her continuous efforts for our journal and wish her success to be everlasting. I would also like to thank 
all editorial board members and referees involved in the publication process of our journal for their admirable work 
through the year.

Our next congress - 10th Turkish German Gynecology Congress is planned to held in the spring of 2014. We have 
made a strategic decision and decided to postpone our congress for a year because of the heavy congress traffic and 
current situation of the industry. In this respect, we will also find more time to prepare a satisfactory congress not only 
scientifically but also socially. The tenth congress does also have an additional meaning to be the 10th anniversary of 
the traditional Turkish German Gynecology Congresses. I will inform you more about our congress preparation in the 
following issues.

I hope the New Year will be a fruitful era for all our community and bring us together in the light of science. Wish you 
all again success in your studies and looking forward to meeting you in the first issue of the next year.

Best regards, 

Prof. Dr. Cihat Ünlü
Editor in Chief of the JTGGA
President of TAJEV




